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The proposed VIPOS study is a post-authorization safety study 
(PASS) funded 
by Bayer Schering Pharma (BSP) with an unconditional grant. It is 
overseen by 
an independent Safety Monitoring and Advisory Council (SMAC) 
which has full 
authority over the study. 
 
No member of the study team (or his/her immediate family) receives 
his/her 
salary from BSP nor owns stock or holds stock options in the 
company. No 
member of the study team is an employee of BSP or an affiliate of 
BSP. 
 
As a general policy ZEG does not accept any money or support from 
the 
pharmaceutical industry for talks, presentations, publications etc. 
 
ZEG has control over data and publication of any study related 
material. 


